
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Bridge 21 closed September 1 from 7 a.m. – 4 p.m.  
 
August 30, 2022 

Bridge 21, the Clarence Street Bridge, will be closed to all vehicular and pedestrian 
traffic Thursday, September 1, 2022, from 7 a.m. – 4 p.m. for bridge and road 
maintenance. During this time city crews will be repaving the roadway on the East side 
of Clarence Street before the bridge. 

For more information, please visit the Bridge Status page. Port Colborne bridge closure 
updates can also be found on the Great Lakes St. Lawrence Seaway System site.  
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